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John F. Kennedy Middle School Ceremonial
Groundbreaking in Suffolk

As we progress with the John F. Kennedy Middle replacement school project, we are excited to
allow an evening for our school community and stakeholders to get an overview of what's to
come. On Tuesday, June 20, at 6 P.M., we will host a Community Information Session at
JFK.

We invite students, families, and JFK alums to get a first look at concept drawings, carpet
samples, etc. We will also host a Q&A session and ask for input in outfitting one of the
showcases to be installed in the building. We encourage attendance and participation
division-wide. For more information, please contact the Office of Communications and
Community Engagement at 757-923-5244.
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